Stakeholder Meeting Guidance
The purpose of this document is to help members of the Stakeholder Committee make decisions on how they will run their meetings, who will lead, and how they will make decisions.

1. Officer Nomination: It is recommended to have co-chairs who alternate on running the meetings and making things happen.  Having co-chairs avoids having one person with one agenda running the show. Treasurer and secretary aren’t necessary; vice-chair neither since there are two co-chairs. Meeting minutes will be recorded by Terry.
2. How meetings will be run: Meeting agendas will be jointly drafted by Terry and the co-chairs. A co-chair will run the meetings. Terry will act as secretary for the meetings.
3. Decision Making: We intend on having decisions reached through consensus (i.e. where everybody concurs on the terms of the agreement); however, we recognize that this may not occur in every instance, and a backup plan needs to be in place.  We recommend having the possibility of passing something with a super-majority (e.g. ¾ or 13/18) with the possibility of a minority report.  The super-majority ensures that only a slight majority of people aren’t deciding issues since we want to have as much community support as possible. The minority report ensures that those whose opinions are not supported by the super-majority are still heard and considered. 
4. Ground Rules: These help ensure meetings are run effectively and respectively.  The following ground rules are recommended:

· Honor time limits
· One person speaking at a time (including no interruptions, except by co-chair in keeping with time and topic considerations)
· No personal attacks

